
Core Strategy Review

The Core Strategy 2013 is the main planning policy document for the 
district. It looks at how we can meet the district’s needs for housing, 
employment, education, transport, social & community facilities up to 
2031. We are currently reviewing the Core Strategy to make sure it 
continues to meet local needs beyond 2031.

How can I get involved?

Email: planning.policy@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk

Response Form by Post: 
Planning Policy, Civic Centre, Castle Hill Avenue, Folkestone CT20 2QT

Public Libraries & Civic Centre: 
Copies of the document are available to read at public libraries and at the Civic Centre

We need your response by 18th May 2018, 
respond online at:

Now is the time to tell us your views to shape the future 
of Folkestone & Hythe District

www.folkestone-hythe.gov.uk

Monday 16th April 2018		  3.00pm - 7.00pm		  Civic Centre, Folkestone

Tuesday 17th April 2018		  3.00pm - 7.00pm		  Community Centre, Hawkinge

Thursday 19th April 2018		  3.00pm - 7.00pm		  Village Hall, Sellindge

Tuesday 24th April 2018		  3.00pm - 7.00pm		  Sports Pavilion, South Road, Hythe

Wednesday 25th April 2018	 3.00pm - 7.00pm		  1st New Romney Scout Group HQ, 	
									         Church Lane, New Romney

Come along to discuss the Core Strategy Review with the Planning team
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Regulation 18 Version
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